

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP KIỂM TRA ĐÁNH GIÁ CUỐI KỲ I
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7
NĂM HỌC: 2021-2022

A. PHONETICS, LEXICO-GRAMMAR (LANGUAGE) AND COMMUNICATION

I. Phonetics.

***Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others**

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-------------------|-----------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. <u>for</u> k | B. sh <u>or</u> t | C. h <u>o</u> t | D. sp <u>o</u> rt |
| 2. A. re <u>c</u> ycle | B. <u>cl</u> ass | C. <u>c</u> ity | D. <u>ce</u> nt |
| 3. A. p <u>o</u> rk | B. g <u>o</u> t | C. r <u>o</u> d | D. m <u>o</u> m |
| 4. A. w <u>i</u> fe | B. <u>f</u> unny | C. booksh <u>e</u> lf | D. <u>o</u> f |

*** Indicate the word that is stressed differently by circling A, B, C or D**

- | | | | |
|-----------------|------------|--------------|---------------|
| 5. A. delicious | B. reply | C. bookshop | D. comedian |
| 6. A. puppeteer | B. obesity | C. machine | D. graffiti |
| 7. A. raincoat | B. airport | C. delicious | D. charitable |
| 8. A. composer | B. answer | C. happen | D. mother |

II. Language Focus and communication:

9. To prevent, you should brush your teeth twice a day.
A. earache B. obesity C. flu D. toothache
10.are about everyday life in the countryside and about folk tales.
A. Performance B. Puppets C. Puppeteers D. Water puppet shows
11. We don't have any noodles left, but you can have some instead.
A. garlic B. sugar C. rice D. pepper
12. The Temple of Literature by thousands of people every year.
A. is visited B. are visited C. was visited D. were visited
13. There isn'tmilk, but there isjuice.
A. any/ some B. any/ little C. some/ any D. little/ any
14. I love watching Spiderman, and my brother does,
A. so B. either C. too D. yet
15. Mozart was one of the most famousof classical music.
A. makers B. actors C. artists D. composers
16. Thefor Pho Bo is made by stewing cow bones.
A. sweet soup B. broth C. flour D. water
17. I never watch action film, and does my sister.
A. too B. so C. either D. neither
18. This new phone is notI thought at first.
A. the same as B. as expensive as C. as expensively as D. different from
19. Chu Van An was one of the most famousat the Imperial Academy.
A. teachers B. statues C. founders D. doctors
20. A: Can you play anyinstrument? – B: No, I can't.
A. musically B. musical C. music D. musician
21. were first erected by King Le Thanh Tong in 1484.
A. Van Mieu Gate B. Khue Van Pavilion
C. Imperial Academy D. The Doctors' stone tablets

22. Lan: I have a headache. What should I do?

Doctor:

A. You should take some painkillers.

B. You should take some eye drops.

C. You should stay in bed.

D. You should do more exercise.

23. Nam: ".....". Minh: "There is some apple juice in the fridge."

A. What is there for lunch?

B. What is there to drink?

C. Is there anything to drink?

D. What do you like?

B. READING

I. Read and answer True or False

Task 1:

Hello! My name is Nam. I'm thirteen years old and I live in Ho Chi Minh City. My favorite food is beef noodle soup! I like it very much! I sometimes eat beef noodle soup and eel soup with friends at the restaurant. I often eat fish, pasta and some fruit, but never vegetables. I hate vegetables! I usually drink milk or fresh apple juice. I never drink tea. I don't like tea.

Hi! I am Mai, I'm twelve years old and I live in Ha noi. My favorite food is pasta! I often eat some cereal with milk for breakfast. I never eat eel soup, I don't like it! I usually eat meat with some vegetables and eggs for lunch. I often drink tea, orange juice and strawberry milk. I don't drink any coke because I don't like it.

24. Where does Nam eat beef noodle soup?

.....

25. What does Nam often drink?

.....

26. What food doesn't Mai like?

.....

Task 2:

Viet Nam is famous for many delicious kinds of food such as spring rolls, seafood, Pho and Che as well. Of all, I like Pho the most. Pho is a Vietnamese noodle soup, usually served with beef or chicken. The soup includes noodles made from rice and is often served with Vietnamese basil, mint leaves, lime, and bean sprouts that are added to the soup by the person who is dining.

Vietnamese people love Pho and so do foreigners. I have a friend from England. Her name is Anna. She has come to Viet Nam for three years. Anna works as an English teacher in Ha Noi. She likes Pho so much that she eats Pho once a day. Normally we eat Pho in a restaurant, but sometimes my mother cooks at home. I think Pho in a restaurant is more delicious than that at home because it has a special smell.

27. Vietnamese and foreigners love Pho a lot.

.....

28. Anna has lived in Vietnam for five months.

.....

29. Anna likes Pho so much that she eats Pho every day.

.....

II. Read the passage and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D for each question.

Community service is very important in social life. As you know, our social life has both the rich and the poor people. So it is necessary for us to take part in volunteer activities to help poor people and elderly people. We can help them in various ways. Firstly, it is easy for us to collect old clothes which we don't need. Besides, we can join volunteer activities to raise funds for the poor and the homeless in our country. Finally, we can spend time talking with elderly people, sharing with poor children. Through these activities, we can develop our leadership skill by organizing fund raising, providing food as well. Moreover, doing voluntary work helps us develop our knowledge. We can learn a lot through outdoor activities and community services.

30. How is community service in social life?
- A. It's not very important.
 - B. It's unimportant.
 - C. It's very important.
 - D. It's very popular.
31. What do we take part in volunteer activities for?
- A. To help poor people and elderly people.
 - B. To help rich people.
 - C. To collect old clothes which we need.
 - D. To raise funds for schools.
32. Who can we spend time talking with?
- A. The homeless people.
 - B. Elderly people.
 - C. Rich children.
 - D. Everyone.
33. Who can we spend time sharing with?
- A. The homeless people.
 - B. Elderly people.
 - C. Poor children.
 - D. The rich.
34. How can we develop our leadership skill?
- A. By raising funds, collecting old clothes as well.
 - B. By talking with elderly people, providing food as well.
 - C. By organizing fund raising, providing food as well.
 - D. By providing food, sharing with poor children as well.
35. What can we do to help us develop our knowledge?
- A. Help the poor.
 - B. Talk with elderly people.
 - C. Collect old clothes.
 - D. Do voluntary work.

C. WRITING

I. Choose the correct choice among A, B, C or D to complete the following sentences.

36. be / there / organization / my community / help homeless people?
- A. Is there some organization in my community that help homeless people?
 - B. Is there any organization in my community that help homeless people?
 - C. Is there some organization in my community that helps homeless people?
 - D. Is there any organization in my community that helps homeless people?
37. performance / she / give / last night / wonderful.
- A. The performance she gave last night is wonderful.
 - B. The performance she gives last night was wonderful.
 - C. The performance she gave last night was wonderful.
 - D. The performance she gave last night were wonderful.

38. there / be a lot / interesting /delicious ways / cook this noodles.
 A. There are a lots of interesting and delicious ways to cook this soup.
 B. There are a lot of interesting and delicious ways to cook this soup.
 C. There is a lot of interesting and delicious ways to cook this soup.
 D. There is a lots of interesting and delicious ways to cook this soup.
39. There / four tall pillars / front / the Temple / Literature.
 A. There are four tall pillars in front of the Temple of Literature.
 B. There are four tall pillars on front of the Temple of Literature.
 C. There is four tall pillars in front of the Temple of Literature.
 D. There is four tall pillars in front the Temple of Literature.
40. Yesterday I / buy / new book / the book store next / my house
 A. Yesterday I did buy a new book in the bookstore next to my house.
 B. Yesterday I bought a new book in the bookstore next to my house.
 C. Yesterday I was buy a new book in the bookstore next to my house.
 D. Yesterday I bought a new book in the bookstore next my house.
41. They / go / that village / do volunteer / several times.
 A. They went to that village to do volunteer work several times.
 B. They have gone to that village to doing volunteer work several times.
 C. They have gone to that village to do volunteer work several times.
 D. They has gone to that village to do volunteer work several times.
42. How / juice / your brother / every morning?
 A. How much juice does your brother drink every morning?
 B. How much juice do your brother drink every morning?
 C. How many juice does your brother drink every morning?
 D. How many juice does your brother drinks every morning?
43. I / want / be tired tomorrow / I should go / bed early
 A. I don't want to be tired tomorrow but I should go to bed early
 B. I don't want to be tired tomorrow because I should go to bed early
 C. I don't want to be tired tomorrow, so I should go to bed early
 D. I don't wants to be tired tomorrow, so I should go to bed early

II. Choose the correct sentence among A, B, C or D which has the same meaning as the given one.

44. Linh likes collecting stamps of different countries in the world.
 A. Linh hate collecting stamps of different countries in the world.
 B. Linh never collects stamps of different countries in the world.
 C. Linh enjoys collecting stamps of different countries in the world.
 D. Linh doesn't love collecting stamps of different countries in the world.
45. Thousands of tourists all over the world visited Ha Long Bay last year.
 A. Ha Long Bay will be visited by thousands of tourists all over the world last year.
 B. Ha Long Bay was visited by thousands of tourists all over the world last year.
 C. Ha Long Bay were visited by thousands of tourists all over the world last year.
 D. Ha Long Bay is visited by thousands of tourists all over the world last year.
46. Mai drinks less milk than Linh.
 A. Linh doesn't drink milk as much as Mai.
 B. Linh drinks more milk than Mai.
 C. Linh drinks the same milk as Mai.
 D. Linh drinks milk better than Mai.
47. The price of this school bag and the price of that one are not different from each other.
 A. The price of that school bag is different from the price of this one.
 B. The price of that school bag is the same as the price of this one.
 C. The price of that school bag is not as expensive as the price of this one.
 D. The price of that school bag is not as cheap as the price of this one.